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February 9, 2024 
 
 
Re:   Lebanon Community Schools 

Lacomb School 
Roofing Project 
Notification to Interested Parties  

 
 
Dear Interested Party, 
 
The Lebanon Community Schools hereby issues this Bidder Notification for the 
Postponement of Award of the Lacomb School Roofing Project. Pursuant to Section 00 
1113 Instruction to Bidders, of the bid documents, the District is postponing the time of 
award of the contract for up to 60 days. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Amelia Stirewalt Project Manager 
at (541) 815-9439, email at amelia.stirewalt@hmkco.org or Skip Hamilton, Program 
Manager at (541) 990-2514, email at skip.hamilton@hmkco.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Skip A.Hamilton, CCM 
Program Manager 
HMK Company 
 
 
 
 
 
 


